
Wiltshire Council  

Tuesday 13 June 2017 

Environment Select Committee  

Notice of Motion: Single-use Plastics 

It was resolved at Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee on 6 June 2017 that, following 

consideration of a Notice of Motion referred by Full Council on Single-use plastics, to support 

scrutiny work looking at waste plastic management in Wiltshire, the Environment Select Committee 

will be considering the attached Notice of Motion, at its meeting on 13 June, as a supplementary 

item. 


